Andrew Marsh-Ballard 01249-812608 www.priestley.wilts.sch.uk admin@priestley.wilts.sch.uk



Priestley Primary School
Prince Charles Drive
Calne
Wiltshire
SN11 8TG

'Placing learning at the heart of everything we do'



18 November 2022

TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN DUCKLINGS AND GOSLINGS CLASSES

Dear Parents and Carers

NATIVITY - A KING IS BORN - TUESDAY 13 DECEMBER 2022

After several years of not being able to have a proper nativity, we are finally back to normal with a full nativity running this year. Our performance will be 'A King is Born' – A cosy nativity musical by Gaynor Boddy and Rebecca Kincaid. This year, parents are invited to watch a performance of their child's nativity. Each child has been allocated 2 tickets which are attached below.

The date for the performance is as follows:

Tuesday 13 December 2022 @ 9.15 am for parents of Ducklings and Goslings

Younger siblings do not need a ticket and are welcome to come along but will be asked to leave if they are loud/disrupt the performance.

Your child will bring home a slip in a few days explaining their role and the costume they will need.

We hope you can join us at the performance. The children have been working extremely hard and are so excited to perform to you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Grostate and Miss Boniface Class Teachers